
W E L C O M E 
 

beverages  
	
China Mist Black Iced Tea or Decaf Iced Tea  
[0 cal] 
 
Soda coca-cola, diet coke, sprite, barq’s root 
beer, dr pepper, orange fanta, minute maid 
light lemonade [0-200 cal] 
 

entrées 
 
Black + Blue Burger grilled half-pound beef 
patty, blue cheese, smoked bacon, lettuce, 
tomato, pickle, red onion, blue cheese 
dressing [1100 cal]  
 
Grilled Lemon Chicken marinated + grilled 
boneless chicken breasts, cauliflower mash, 
sautéed green beans, heirloom tomatoes, sliced 
almonds, citrus cream sauce on the side [880 
cal]  
 
Seared Ahi Tuna Salad line caught, seared-
rare, furikake-crusted yellowfin tuna, field 
greens, carrots, radish, avocado, pickled 
cucumbers, peanut ponzu vinaigrette + soy 
dipping sauce on the side [500 cal]  
 
Beer Battered Fish + Chips pale ale battered, 
served with tartar sauce, creamy apple cider 
coleslaw, fries [2170 cal]  
 
BBQ Bison Meatloaf all-natural durham ranch 
grass-raised wyoming bison, smoked bacon, red 
skin potato mash, sautéed spinach, haystack 
onions [1200 cal]  
 
Fried Chicken Dinner hand-dipped buttermilk 
boneless chicken breast, red skin potato mash, 
white gravy, spiced maple syrup, sautéed 
spinach with smoked bacon [1590 cal]  
 
 

we’re so glad you are here. 
#ldtable // @lazydogrestaurants 
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